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LEGISLATIVE DEMOCRATS PROMOTE WOMEN’S HEALTH, CIRCULATE 

REPRODUCTIVE FREEDOM ACT 
 
MADISON, WI – Today, Legislative Democrats circulated the Reproductive Freedom Act, which 

restores basic healthcare rights to women across Wisconsin. Senator Dassler-Alfheim (D-Appleton) 

released the following statement:  
 
“There’s a lot going on right now, but we cannot leave the women of Wisconsin behind. This bill, which 

reflects views held by a majority of Wisconsinites and restores the rights that, until recently, women 

enjoyed for decades, ensures that we don’t.”  
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